3rd April 2017

Dear Parents,

Class 3 have been invited to a Dodgeball Festival at the Maelor School where they will be competing in small tournaments against children from other schools in our Cluster. 

This will be taking place this Thursday, the 6th April at 1:00pm. We will be having our dinner as normal; pupils can still have hot / cold dinners if they prefer. The festival will be taking place inside the school sports hall and all pupils will need their Madras PE kits – Madras green PE top, black shorts / black leggings and trainers. They will also need a bottle of water to keep them hydrated throughout the afternoon. We will be arriving back for the end of the school day, 3:15pm. 



Diolch, 





Miss Daniels 
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